
From: Cender, Laura
To: Bill Gooch
Subject: RE: RE: Pending NRC License Amendment Request - Additional Information Required
Date: Wednesday, September 01, 2021 2:50:00 PM

Hello Bill,
 
Thank you for the clarification, I missed that there was a pending licensing action for Deaconess
Hospital.  I will review the information submitted and reach out you if there is any additional
clarification required.
 
Thank you,
Laura
 

From: Bill Gooch <bgooch@micmos.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 01, 2021 12:30 PM
To: Cender, Laura <Laura.Cender@nrc.gov>
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: Pending NRC License Amendment Request - Additional Information
Required
 
Laura,
I checked with Deaconess Hospital. License # 13-00142-02, they submitted Dr. Carson’s information
amendment to the NRC on 7-19-2021. I assume that his information is still under review with the
commission. If Dr. Carson cannot be verified, please remove his name and proceed with the other
two Dr’s.
Thank You,
Bill
 
 

From: Cender, Laura <Laura.Cender@nrc.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 11:31 AM
To: Bill Gooch <bgooch@micmos.com>
Subject: Pending NRC License Amendment Request - Additional Information Required
 
Hello Mr. Gooch,
 
I am currently processing your NRC license amendment request dated August 11, 2021.  In reviewing
your request I was able to verify Daniel Riherd, M.D. and Pavel Morozov, M.D. are listed as
Authorized Users on NRC License No. 13-00142-02, but James Carson, M.D. is not listed as an
authorized user on this license.  I also did a broader search for Dr. Carson and could not identify that
he has ever been listed as an Authorized User on any NRC license. 
 
Is it possible that Dr. Carson is actually listed as an Authorized User on an Agreement State license? 
If not, training and experience records will need to be provided for Dr. Carson in accordance with the
requirements of 10 CFR 35.290 if you wish to move forward with naming him as an Authorized User.
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Please reach out to me with any questions.

Thank you,
Laura
 
Laura Cender
Pronouns: She/Her
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Materials Licensing Branch
E-mail:  Laura.Cender@nrc.gov
Phone:  (630) 829-9712
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